
President’s Message 
by Frank O’Leary 

 
As I reflect on the last six years, I am very pleased with the growth and 
development of the DKGNA.  Unfortunately, my job demands more and 
more of my time.  Therefore, effectively immediately, I can no longer devote 
the time necessary to continue as President of this organization.  
  
To be clear, I am removing myself from this position and Board positions in 
other organizations simultaneously. 
  
I wish the best to the DKGNA as you go forward. 
  
Best Regards, 
Frank O’Leary 


